
-----Original Message----- 
From: Paul Hazelton <paulshazelton@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 8:14 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject:  
 
 EXTERNAL:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 
 
I hope you will support the "Energy Efficiency Plan" .  With energy it is always pay now or pay later, but 
in this case we pay now and benefit later.  Let's get our house in order for the future! 
 
Paul S. Hazelton 
PO Box 150 
Hebron, NH  03241 
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